County of St. [eul Vo. 19

February 5, 2013

Council Members
County of St. Paul No. 19
5015 —49 Avenue

St. Paul, AB TOA 3A4

Dear Council Members:
With the upcoming 2013 Alberta Library Conference, which will take place in Jasper from
April 25 — 28, 2013, the County Library Board approved my attendance at our meeting of

November 5, 2012, Chairperson, Irene Van Brabant will also plan to be in attendance.

1 would therefore like to ask of County Council, that I be granted permission to be in attendance
at the 2013 ALC in Jasper.

I sincerely thank you for your consideration and am really looking forward to the Conference.

Yours truly,
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL NO. 19
LIBRARY BOARD

Secretary/Treasurer
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